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Vessel Delay Notice 
Dear Valued Customer,

Below vessels will be delayed due to Shanghai port congestion.
The IA4 Service vessel SARAH SCHULTE voyage 1411 which planned to depart from Shanghai on DEC.31st 2014, now has delayed its departure time to JAN.2nd 2015. 
ATTENTION: The relative deadlines and cut-off time remain unchanged.

If there are any changes, we will meanwhile notify you.

Should you have any inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact our local customer service representatives.   

Thank you for your support and cooperation.

Maersk (China) Shipping Co. LTD As agent for MCC Transport　
—— Your Inter-Asia Partner
Date:2015.1.4


